
 

 

Media Release 

Scott County Secondary Road Department announces a Public Open House 

 

 The Scott County Secondary Road Department invites the public to an Open House and Ribbon 

Cutting Ceremony on Saturday, May 21, 2016 from 11:00a.m. until 1:00p.m. This event is designed 

to provide a first look at the newly remodeled facility.  The Secondary Road Department is located 

at 950 E. Blackhawk Trail, Eldridge, Iowa.  

Come join us for lunch- hot dogs, chips, and dessert.  We welcome Scott County Employees and 

the public for this special day. 


